AH Committee

From: Tammy Harp <maha_oi@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:57 PM
To: AH Committee

Subject: Agenda Item: Lihau'ula Project for Olowalu

Aloha Madam Chair Tasha Kama,

My testimony is after-the-fact. | oppose the project for Olowalu as Lihau'ula / Lihau 'Ula. | am uncertain how
this will be played out in conjunction with the Maui Planning Commission's ongoing review of the West Maui
Community Plan. Affordability in this project would have a household earning at minimum several thousand
dollars per month in order to qualify. Lineal descendants of Olowalu would never be able to go back home.
The health of the near-pristine coral reef ecosystem of Olowalu is also a concern. | will stop here. It is quite
upsetting to be bombarded with developer/investor projects while doing business under several different
business entities throughout the Lahaina District.

Mahalo for your time.

Tammy Harp



